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October 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 8 English Trip to see ‘The Hound of the Baskervilles’ at The Salisbury Arts Centre 
on Thursday 18 November 2021 
 
The English department is offering a fantastic opportunity for Year 8 Students to attend a 
Theatre production of ‘The Hound of the Baskervilles’.  They have read this text at the end of 
Year 7, and this is a fantastic opportunity for them to see a visual version of this classic text.  It 
will enhance their knowledge of the Victorian era and context as well as benefit from the 
experience of seeing this performed.  It is an acclaimed production and should be enjoyable for 
all. 
 
The date for this trip is Thursday 18 November 2021 at The Salisbury Arts Centre, we will be 
departing School at 12.20pm and returning at approximately 5.45pm traffic dependent.  We will 
be asking Students to contact Parents with traffic updates on the return journey to save Parents 
waiting around when collecting. 
 
In order to facilitate this event, we request a voluntary contribution of £25.00 per student.  This 
will enable to cover the cost of the transport and resources; payment is now available via 
ParentPay and places will be allocated to Students.  Without sufficient contributions it may not 
be possible to run this event.  
 
They will need to bring a packed lunch, snacks and drinking water and money for theatre 
merchandise and refreshments. (If your child receives a free school meal then a lunch 
will be provided).  Please be advised that Students are required to wear school uniform. 
 
If you would like your child to attend this event, please complete the on-line permission form 
by clicking here or using this link https://bit.ly/3mLdxf6 and payment is available via Parent 
Pay by Friday 5 November 2021.  Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis 
as we have a limited number of places. 
 
Should you have any questions, or wish to discuss this trip with me, please do not hesitate to 
contact me at School via my email on t.hobson@hughfaringdon.org. 
 

 
Miss T. Hobson  
2nd in Department for English 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=9XvRHhwZB0m5WB_tWGS28X1Fiqelq29NlSzm8hiamexUMDI5SlNITE85MTQ4M1FZMUNLN0xXVDlENS4u
https://bit.ly/3mLdxf6

